
7CPHC 
      May 2016 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by President Diane Lang at 7:50 PM

No New Members or Guests Present

Review/Approve March and April Minutes: 

March minutes were reviewed with motion by Rhonda to approve and Kim provided the second.  April minutes were 
reviewed with motion by Jessica to approve and Linda provided the second The minutes were approved by members in 
attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report:  

The Treasurer’s Report was provided by Denise and account balances were recorded on the Secretary/Club minutes 
copy.  If anyone needs any information about the accounts please let me know or contact Denise directly. Linda made a 
motion to approve the Treasurer’s report and Rhonda provided the second.  Motion approved and carried.

Open Program Old and New Business:

A reminder, our 2016 7CPHC Open Show date has been confirmed for May 21st, 2016 and we will be sharing/combining 
the show with Sun Coast Pinto Club again this year.  Our second 2016 Open Show date has been scheduled for August 
27th also at Watsonville.  

CCC Program Old and New Business:

The CCC State Directories have not been printed due to vendor default so the State Committee is looking at other 
vendors to print the directory.  The State Committee is also considering not print one at all for this year.  Bids are already 
being accepted by vendors for next year.

Three of our four judges have been confirmed for our CCC show at Brookside in September.  Sally Jo Freund, David 
Dennison and Mark McCarthy are confirmed.  Rebecca Holverstein has been contacted but has yet to confirm.

Diane asked if our club already had a Facebook page and if not could we start one to help advertise our shows.

Diane let us know that our Paint Show for 2017 is tentatively scheduled for the second week of November at Rancho 
Murietta.  Brookside was not able to provide a covered arena in case of inclement weather during our show. We are 
waiting to see if Bakersfield keeps their October date and if not, our club will move our show up to October.

Other Business:

There was no other new business or items brought up for discussion for either the Open Program and/or CCC Program.  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM with a motion made by Rhonda and a second provided by Linda with the club all 
voting in favor.  Meeting was adjourned.   

Please Note – There Will Be No Meeting Held In June!

Our next meeting will be held Tuesday, July 12th, 2016 at 7:00 PM

At Mtn. Mike’s on Tennant and Monterey.  See you all there!
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